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Volunteer Week Celebrations 
Attention all Pingelly Volunteers!  
National Volunteer Week is coming up and we're throwing a party just for you, our valuable 
volunteers and we want you to be there! Join us for a spectacular Sundowner at the PRACC 
on Thursday 18 May 2023, from 5:30 pm to 8:30 pm. 
 
This is a chance for us to say thank you for all the hard work and dedication you've shown to 
our community. Pingelly couldn't have accomplished all that we have without your            
unwavering support. 
 
So come and let your hair down, enjoy some delicious food and drinks, and mingle with your 
fellow volunteers. Please circulate this email to all the volunteers within your club or group, 
as we don’t wish to miss anyone. 
 
RSVP now to secure your spot at this 
must-attend event to the Shire of 
Pingelly Office or email                     
ellen.cook@pingelly.wa.gov.au. We 
can't wait to see you there! 

Community Parks Water Scheme Update 
Last year the Shire implemented the Community Water Scheme which was to provide water 

security and reduce the dependency on potable water for our parks and Town Oval.            

Underboring (drilling to install pipework underneath roads and rail) was completed at 4     

locations within Pingelly. These are:            

underneath Park Street near the school; 

Quartz and Paragon Street junction; the rail-

way line and Parade Street next to the Town 

Hall. The     Community Water Scheme will 

supplement the existing portable water and 

replace it with a    mixture of dam and bore 

water, ensuring a decrease of water wastage 

and costs for the    future. This project is pos-

sible after acquiring a grant through the Wa-

ter Corporation for $97,365 earlier in the 

financial year. The Community Water 

Scheme is now in the next stage of laying the 

piping after identifying the utilities of where 

the pipes will be laid. The various locations of 

which the pipes will be laid out are marked 

around town with orange flags.  
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